
APPENDIX 3 
Chippenham Town Football Club  

Community Asset Transfer 

Summary of Community Consultation 

 

 

Chippenham Town Football Club (CTFC) consulted: 
 

 CTFC Board, officials and volunteers – no objections 
 

 Letters were sent to 59 residents on Bristol Road, Chippenham on 5 July 
2016. 3 written objections were received, one objector allegedly responded on 
behalf of four/five others. There were no other responses. 
 

 Meeting with objectors 1 September 2016. 6 or 7 residents attended. It was 
not clear whether any were amongst those who responded in writing or were 
allegedly represented by them. At least one was from the other side of town 
and another left when his seeming objection was challenged. The attendees 
declared intent to object to the Club's proposal if it went forward with the 
Community Asset Transfer.  
 

The Club indicated it would consider its position and subsequently decided it would 
continue with its application given the relatively few objections formally received.  
 


